The Bucharest based National Institute of Public Health was founded by Royal Decree in February 1927 – first in Central-Eastern Europe – as the main pillar for scientific substantiation of health strategy and policies of the Ministry of Health. Currently the Institute encompasses 4 National Centres dealing with survey of non-communicable diseases, monitoring of community health risk, health assessment & promotion, public health statistics & informatics, and 6 Regional Public Health Centres set nationwide with mission in environment hygiene and water & air quality surveillance, nutrition hygiene, occupational health, natural & occupational radiation surveillance, child & young health, health promotion & education, vector control, international health regulations and toxicology information. The institute is in charge with the national cancer registry and national vaccination electronic registry. The INSP is also a teaching base of the “Carol Davila” University of Medicine in Bucharest. 
Department of Health Promotion (PromoSan) of the National Institute of Public Health/Public Health Regional Center in Bucharest is country’s main unit involved in promoting a healthy lifestyle and health education, under coordination of the National Center for Health Evaluation and Promotion. We are bound by a long-term partnership with the Association for Health, Education and Family - the main national NGO active in the area.
PromoSan has undertaken in 2014 an extensive national and international scientific publishing activity as shown by a synthesis volume on life style critical issues in Romania and Europe (including alcohol, smoking, exercise, stress, nutrition) with special reference to youth, 3 full extent papers in journals, 3 own-organizing meetings, 15 on line papers, 4 reports. 3 published congress abstracts (1 international), 1 guide contribution. 
PromoSan is currently editing the monthly Healthy Lifestyle Bulletin distributed on line to more than 500 health professionals by intermediate of county public health divisions.
We are interested to jointly submit a project under "Gathering knowledge and exchanging best practices on measures for reducing availability of alcoholic beverages" (PJ-01-2015).



